
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brother and Sisters, Due to the Covid-19 Outbreak: 

 

All Union Meetings 

All Executive Board Meetings 

All Satellite Offices,  
(Dorchester, Taunton, Worcester & Portland) 

All Apprentice Training and 

All Journeyman & Journeywoman Courses  

Will be Canceled for the Next Three Weeks  

 

The Union Hall and The Funds Office will be 
open during Regular Work Hours  

Starting Monday, April 6th - 

By Appointment Only  
We Will Continue to Monitor this Issue on a Weekly Basis 


